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AWPCA 77th Annual “Short Course” and Conference
August 14th – 16th, 2023
Perdido Beach Resort
Orange Beach, Alabama


                                   AWPCA Attendee Information                                                                           The Annual AWPCA Short Course and Conference will be held in Orange Beach, Alabama from August 14th to August 16th, 2023.  The Conference will be held at the Perdido Beach Resort and Conference Center. The Conference is attended by over 200 water and wastewater professionals from across the State each year.
There will be approximately forty vendors in the Exhibit Hall, showing the latest technology for today’s water and wastewater professional.

Host Hotel: Perdido Beach Resort. The standard room hotel rate for the Conference will be $139 USD per night. Call 1-800-634-8001 and request the “AWPCA” group rate (Booking ID # 18933) or follow the link from AWPCA website (www.awpca.net). All technical sessions and exhibits will be setup at the Perdido Beach Resort.
CEH’s: There will be approximately twelve (12) hours of CEH’s available at the 2023 Conference.
Door Prizes: See vendors for Door Prize giveaways. All vendor and conference door prizes will be awarded during various breaks and lunches in the Exhibit Hall. Attendees must be present to win.
Meet and Greet: Will be held at the Perdido Beach Resort. Come and enjoy an excellent Shrimp Boil at the Resort.
Breaks and Lunches: All breaks and lunches will be served in the Exhibit Hall.
Awards Banquet: On Wednesday night we will hold the AWPCA Awards Banquet.
Cancellation Policy: A seventy five percent (75%) refund of the registration amount will be made only if written notification is received prior to June 30, 2023. A fifty percent (50%) refund of the registration amount will be made if written notification is received prior to July 22, 2023. No refunds will be made if notification is received after July 22, 2023. Refunds will be issued after the conference has concluded, in accordance with the Cancellation Policy.
For More Information, Please Contact:           
Adam Roberson
Office – 256-705-7561
Email – adam.roberson@hsvutil.org 

